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You could eat off the floor 
 

 

Today was cleaning day!! We went to the Dance Center and started to clean every room and take out                                     
what we won’t use during the festival. There were a lot of stuff and we worked hard, but we could                                       
make the floor shine as you can see! As the title says, you could eat off the floor! 
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The Dance Center is almost  ready for you, 
but we still have a lot of work to do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We took all the clothes out of Arnold’s ballroom and cleaned                     
the rooms so you can sleep! Now there is no excuse, come                       
and stay with us!!! 

 

 

Welcome, Boris! 

 

We think it is important that you know we are living with a ghost! Yes, it is                                 
true! 

Emma and Nanda were cleaning the first floor and putting all the stuff in the                             
storage behind the main kitchen, when something really scary happened!                   
We heard 3 noisy knocks on the door (you can see it in the picture). 
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Then, they called Calle and asked for help, because they looked                     
outside and there were no tracks in the snow, it was untouched!                       
Since they are brave girls, they went to the door and opened it. As                           
you know, when a ghost is trying to get in you have to open the                             
door, so know it is living with us!  

With Hugo’s and Sol’s help, we chose a name for it and it is                           

BORIS COIMBRA (the surname is Hugo’s surname because he                 
is “here in spirit”)! 

 

 

 

 

Calle told us to make everybody feels welcome, so we 
did a welcome sign and put it at the door that was 

knocking! 

 

 

 

 

                                  Calle’s tip! 

During the festival, remember to eat every third hour and drink a lot of                           
water! Try to eat healthy and organic food, it will give the energy you                           
need! 

   

See you in the next GDF               
Newsletter! 
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